
Blessing of the Animals (E) 
November Choir Sign-Up Form Grades 1-8 only (HC) 
Preschool Sees Candies Fundraiser (HC) 
Submarina Fundraiser (HC) 
Winter Sports Permission Slip (HC) 

in today’s parent envelope 

End of the week 

2:20 pm 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 29 

8:05am  

 

Note earlier time 
due to the Blessing 
of the Animals.  
Directions attached 
electronically for 
your convenience. 

Student Body Liturgy at 9am 
Father is allowing the wearing of 
Halloween costumes for  
this Mass.  Please consider this 
when selecting a costume to 

 wear to school. 
1) "A Message from Mrs. Marentez” 
 Link:  Mrs. Marentez's Message Oct 28.pdf  
 PDF: electronically attached 
2) "Covid-19 Resources from SD HHSA" 
 Link:  Covid-19 Resources HHSA Oct 28.pdf  
 PDF: electronically attached 

The committee has worked really hard to make this event fun and successful!  It’s been way too long since 

we’ve been able to get together and enjoy each other’s company on this grand of a scale.  Don’t miss the fun!  

Adults are encouraged to dress up too!  Donations have been coming in and we are very appreciative of 

everyone’s support.  Let’s do our part to help things run smoothly by showing up and working at our designated 

time slots! 

U P D A T E !   UP D A T E !   UP D A T E !   U P D A T E !  

W r i st b a n ds ,  t i c k e t s ,  p u n c h  c a r ds ,  e t c .  w i l l  b e  

a va i l a b l e  Sa t u r da y  a t  W I LL  C AL L  o n l y .   Y o u  w i l l  N OT  

f i n d  t h e m  i n  t o da y ’ s  p a r e n t  e n ve l o p e .   W e  h a d  a  

w o n d e r f u l ,  o v e r w h e l m i n g  r e sp o n s e  t o  t h e  p r e sa l e  

a n d  s i m p l y  w e r e  n o t  r e a dy  f o r  t o da y ’ s  p a r e n t  

e n v e l o p e .  

file:///G:/NEWSLETTERS/2021-2022/October/Mrs.%20Marentez's%20Message%20Oct%2028.pdf
file:///G:/NEWSLETTERS/2021-2022/October/Covid-19%20Resources%20HHSA%20Oct%2028.pdf


Monday 
Morning 
Assembly  
(8am) 
presented by 
Grade 8.  

PARISH BREAKFAST 

Do you have a  
singer in the family? 
The November Choir 
Sign-Up flyer can be 
found in today’s 
Parent Envelope.   
Choir is for students in Grades 1-8 only.  The 
October choir will be singing at the 10am 
Mass Sunday, October 31. 

Student Body Liturgy and Parish Mass 
at 11am in the church.  The fourth 
graders are excited and prepared for 
the All Saints Mass.   Students in 
Grades 3-8 are to be in dress uniform 
(pants, no shorts).  All students are 
encouraged to come to school dressed 
up as their favorite saint. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holy Trinity church is starting a “Fund the Fountain” campaign to raise funds to remodel 

the courtyard fountain and surrounding area next to the church.  They are selling 

personalized tiles to be placed on the planter wall next to the fountain.  4”x8” tiles are 

$120 and can be personalized to display your family name, memorialize someone 

special, acknowledge a favorite teacher or priest, or represent your favorite HT team or 

group. If you are interested in purchasing a tile, you can design and pay online at https://

polarengraving.com/holytrinitychurch , or contact Diane Plein at dianeplein@cox.net  if 

you have any questions or would like a paper order form.  Thank you for your support! 

We thank the Jr. High room 

moms, under the direction of 

Susi Willoughby, for 

organizing this Sunday’s 

Parish Breakfast.   

Donuts and coffee  will be 

sold in the hall after the  

8am and 10am Masses.   
(The next Parish Breakfast will be held Sunday, January 30 
with Grades 3, 4, 5 in charge.) 

https://polarengraving.com/holytrinitychurch
https://polarengraving.com/holytrinitychurch
mailto:dianeplein@cox.net


 

Winter 
Sports, 
consisting  
of JV and 
Varsity 
Boys’ 

Basketball, Girls’ Soccer, and Pee Wee Soccer 
(Grades K-4), is just around the corner.  
Permission slips can be found in today’s parent 
envelope and are due no later than Friday, 
November 5 for interested athletes. 
Parents interested in coaching this year are 
advised to take the necessary steps: 

 be CMG Safe Environment Certified 

 have completed a background check 

 provide proof of a Covid-19 vaccination and be 
willing to provide a negative Covid test before 
beginning practices and every other month 
thereafter  

 

 OR if not vaccinated, be willing to provide a 
negative Covid test weekly 

Covid testing must be performed at a license 
facility.  At-home tests are not acceptable. 
If you are interested in coaching or would like 
more information, please contact Mary Ray 
(ray@holytrinityhawks.com). 

 
Please note:   
 Pee Wee Soccer for Kindergarten is Co-Ed 
 Pee Wee Soccer for Grades 1-4 is not.  

Grades 1-2 boys’ team and girls’ team 
separately 
Grades 3-4 boys’ team and girls’ team 
separately 

 

 

Please keep the following  
people in your prayers: 
 Aaron Angulo 
 Brett Bergmann 
 Joan Darwell 
 Stephanie Lower 
 Nathan Occiano 
 Nena Occiano 
 Barry Short 
 Deacon Tim 
 Our HT families 
 Fr. Rey Manahan and our HT parishioners 
 For the HT faculty and staff  
 For those we pray for in the silence of our 

hearts 

Congratulations to this week’s BOB card  
all-stars!  
Preschool: Hayden K. 
Kinder: Harrison Mc. 
First: Bridgette M. 
Second: Leila K. 
Third: Thomas R. 
Fourth: Calista M. 
Fifth: Madison Q. 
Sixth: Chloe L. 
Seventh: Jonas S. 
Eighth: Julius S. 
 
These students received 
a non-uniform free dress coupon.  These 
coupons are not to be used on Mass days. 

Scarlett B., Today! October 28 
Mason C., November 1 
Max C., November 1 
Leila K., November 1 
Larissa I., November 2 
Jacob H., November 2 

(Birthdays are posted weekly.) 

DEADLINES FAST 
APPROACHING! 
Hot lunch is due today no 
later than 3pm. 
Hawk Fan Gear order 
deadline is Monday, 
November 1.  Checks are to be made payable to Elite 
Wear Apparel Inc. 


